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SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE FOUNDATION TO HOST FREE ALUMNI & 

RETIREE NETWORKING EVENT WITH JARRETT ADAMS, ESQ. 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – The South Suburban College Foundation (SSCF) is calling all 
college alumni and retirees out for Our Lifelong Connections—a free cocktail reception and 
networking event on Thursday, February 9, 2017, from 6-8 p.m. in the Kindig Performing 
Arts Center. The evening is a unique opportunity for SSC associates to reconnect and will 
conclude with college updates and a Keynote presentation from SSC alumnus Jarrett 
Adams, Esq., Post-Conviction Litigation Fellow, Innocence Project, NY, NY. 
 
All attendees must RSVP to this free event at foundation@ssc.edu or by contacting the 
Foundation Office at (708) 596-2000, ext. 2463. (Each attendee may bring one guest.) 
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